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21 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the summer term, we wanted to write to you to confirm the arrangements for A‘ level 
results day this summer. 
 
A’ level results day will take place on Tuesday 10 August. Students can collect their results from the Upper 
Hexagon (entering school via the languages yard only) from 8:30am. Only students will be allowed on site, so if 
you are accompanying your son/daughter to school, we kindly request you stay in your vehicles, parking on 
either the Sixth Form car park or the Leisure Centre car park.   
 
We will have a ‘Clearing centre’ in S101 where staff will be on hand to support any UCAS queries. Our careers 
advisor will also be based here. In these instances, parents will be able to join students if they have a need for 
additional support. Students have already had an assembly explaining the format of the day, a recording of which 
can be found in their year group Team. We advise students to watch this again before results day, as it will 
provide some helpful reminders. If students are not going to collect their results in person, they must email 
examsresults@lymmhigh.org.uk to arrange for them to be sent via email.  
 
Before results day, we highly recommend you read the relevant guidance from UCAS. Students can already 
search vacancies in Clearing and we have advised all students to do so, so that they have a back-up plan should 
results not go as expected. Clearing vacancies can be found here along with some helpful guidance about how 
this process works. 
 
We have also put together some further information about grading of exams this summer and other key 
questions, including those relating to appeals. Please click here to read that. 
 
It has been an absolute pleasure to work with your children in the Sixth Form and we wish them all the very best 
for their futures; we really will miss them. We hope you have a wonderful summer.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Head of Sixth Form 
Assistant Headteacher  
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